
From: mjroleff 
To: Marcokylee 
Sent: Tuesday, October 09, 2012 5:49 PM 
Subject: Diana Asmar 

 

Dear Marco, 
  

I have read your email in which you make a number of serious claims. 
As this has gone further than how it was presented to me, you DO NOT have my 
permission to use the statement prepared by Melissa. 
  

  

Regards, 
  

Jacinta Roleff 
 


